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office of the President LONDON, CANADA

November 8, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill University,

Montreal, P.C.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Doubtless you already know that the Board of 
Governors have wished the Presidency of the University 
upon me and that I have accepted the appointment.
Naturally, I am in need of counsel from outside our own 
circle and the first person to whom my thoughts turned were 
to you as an excellent source of such counsel. I expect 
to accompany our football team to Montreal for their 
game with Loyola College on Saturday afternoon. Could 
you possibly spare me an hour on Saturday morning or 
Saturday evening before train time. I have some questions 
regarding ways of management that I should like to ask 
you.

With kindest regards, I am,

Yours very sincerely,

W. Sherwood Fox
President
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